
 

 

 

 

Shuster Announces $2.7 Million Funding Package for 

Infrastructure Improvements to the Borough of Ursina in 

Somerset County 
 

Washington, DC –Congressman Bill Shuster is pleased to announce that he has directly secured 

$400,000 and partnered with USDA for an additional $2.3 million in an overall $2.7 million 

funding package for the construction of a new sewage treatment plant in Ursina Borough. 

 

“I am pleased to have been able to secure this funding for the people of Ursina Borough,” Shuster 

said.  “Infrastructure improvements like this are critical to improving overall quality of life for 

residents and they serve as the foundation for future growth and economic development for the 

community.” 

 

Shuster secured this $400,000 through the Army Corps of Engineers and was instrumental in 

coordinating with the U.S. Department of Agriculture for an additional grant of $2,342,000 for 

the construction of the treatment plant.  It is estimated that the plant, once complete, will provide 

sanitary sewer service to close to 132 people. 
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